From: Theodore Walker Robinson <>

Sent: 2023/03/24 7:45 PM

To: Collins, Gary < Gary.Collins@brampton.ca>

Subject: Re: FW: [EXTERNAL]Please add to next council agenda and invite BOA ambassador Theodore

Walker to delegate on it.

Thank you Gary!

I would also add to the letter that the negative social effects of this bill would include:

- incite homophobic and transphobic violence against LGBTQI Ugandan citizens and those perceived to be LGBTQI or alleged to be LGBTQI
- Institutionalizes and normalizes human rights violations causing lasting intergenerational traumatic effects for LGBTQI Ugandans
- LGBTQI Ugandans are faced with a decision to leave home for fear of safety and for pursuit of prosperity.
- -LGBTQI Canadians risk being outed and facing violence in Uganda

Hope this helps!

I am available April 5. If you can send a calendar booking that would be great.

Warmly,

Theo

On Fri, Mar 24, 2023, 5:39 PM Collins, Gary < Gary. Collins@brampton.ca> wrote:

Hi Theo: good to speak to you. Thanks for helping the BAO! Here is my draft letter to the Minister of Foreign Affairs. Mayor Brown is a former MP. I am sure we can set up a meeting with Mayor Brown in the future. It could be virtual if that is easier. City Council meets on April 5th and Committee of Council meets on April 12. Meetings begin at 9:30am. Delegations happen at the start. Peter Fay is our City Clerk. Chat soon. Cheers, Gary

Gary Collins – Director of Communications

Office of Mayor Patrick Brown

2 Wellington Street West, 6th Floor | Brampton, ON | L6Y 4R2

Office: 905-874-5252 ext 47003

Mobile: 647-409-5598

| Gary.Collins@brampton.ca



As of January 1^{st} , 2016, the City of Brampton has adopted a Lobbyist and Gift Registry. If this applies to you, please click on the following link to register:

http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/Lobbyist-Gift-Registries/Pages/Welcome.aspx

From: Patrick Brown < > Sent: 2023/03/23 10:19 AM

To: Fay, Peter < Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>; Collins, Gary < Gary.Collins@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Please add to next council agenda and invite BOA ambassador Theodore Walker to

delegate

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.



Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx